

MINI TEST 1 (GR9-U2)

Name:	<u>Mark</u>
Class	

A. VOCABULARY.

I. Choose the words whose underlined part is pronounced differently from that of the others in each group

1. A. pressure B. depressed C. expect D. relaxed
2. A. encourage B. empathy C. embarrassed D. remember
3. A. delighted B. continue C. medicine D. situation
4. A. advice B. sympathize C. decide D. responsibility
5. A. collaboration B. particularity C. manage D. activate

II. Choose the word whose main stressed syllable is placed differently from that of the other in each group.

6. A. exhausted B. frightening C. populous D. stressful
7. A. exciting B. rural C. annoying D. forbidden
8. A. fascinating B. ancient C. delicious D. comfortable
9. A. galleries B. neighborhoods C. museum D. cultural
10. A. exhibition B. disappointed C. entertaining D. interesting

B. GRAMMAR.

III. Choose the best answer to complete each of the following sentences

11. As she did so, her parents became _____
 A. the angriest B. the most angry
 C. the more angry D. angrier and angrier
12. People should eat _____ and do _____ to reduce the risk of heart disease.
 A. less fat/ more exercise B. less and less fat/ the more exercise
 C. the less fat/ the more exercise D. fatter/ more exercise
13. He spent a year in India and loves spicy food ____ the food is, ____ he likes it.
 A. The hotter/ the more and more B. The hotter/the more
 C. The more and more hot/ the more D. The hottest/ the most
14. Of course you can come to the party _____
 A. The more the merrier B. The more and the merrier
 C. The more and merrier D. The more and more merrier
15. I feel _____ I did yesterday.
 A. much more tired than B. many more tired than
 C. as many tired as D. as more tired as
16. She is _____ a spectator.

- A. more an athlete than B. more of an athlete than
C. an athlete more than D. an athlete of more than
17. His house is _____ mine.
A. twice as big as B. as twice big as
C. as two times big as D. as big as twice
18. In 1990, due to the change of the economic situation, Dong Ho paintings were difficult to sell and many _____ quit their job.
A. craftsmen B. crafts C. craftsmanship D. craft unions
19. The Van Phuc silk producers have expanded their silk garment goods _____ they can satisfy the varied demand for their silk.
A. so that B. in order to C. despite D. because
20. It turned out that we _____ rushed to the airport as the plane was delayed by several hours.
A. hadn't B. should have C. needn't have D. mustn't
21. Weaving mats in Dinh Yen, Dong Thap used to be sold in the "ghost" markets set up at night and operate up to early morning _____ the government built a new market five years ago.
A. after B. as soon as C. when D. until
22. Since changing the way of production, many craftsmen have voluntarily joined together to for _____.
A. cooperatives B. cooperative C. cooperates D. cooperation
23. I don't like to ask people for help but I wonder if you could _____ me a favour.
A. make B. do C. find D. pick
24. Nowadays, Tan Chau artisans can produce silk of multiple colours _____ they can meet _____ customers' demands.
A. but B. in order C. so D. so that
25. Situated on the bank of the Duong river, the village was famous for the _____ of making Dong Ho paintings.
A. manufacture B. activity C. craft D. production

IV. Give the correct form of the word given to complete the sentence.

26. Ha Long Bay, which means descending dragon, is the _____ heritage (NATURE) of the world with 1,600 limestone islands.

27. It is forbidden to hunt for that kind of bird. It has been listed as (DANGER) one of the ____ species.

V. Complete the sentences with the correct form of verbs.

28. People tend _____ (think) that the problem will never affect them.

29. My parents advised me _____ (learn) English as soon as possible.

30. Many young people spend the whole day _____ (play) online games.

VI. Find ONE mistake in each of the following sentences and correct it.

31. As soon as I know, Nga Son mats village has existed for more than 150 years

A

B

C

with many ups and downs.

D

32. Tho Ha village gate has nice, large and antique architecture making by skillful hands of the village's craftsmen.

A

B

C

D

33. Chinese Painting became popularly around 581 AD since more and more

A

B

C

people began to appreciate its beauty.

D

34. In order that promote the development of the craft village, more support

A

B

C

from local authorities is needed.

D

35. Careful planning is very important to help craft villages growing and

A

B

flourish to attract more tourists to the country.

C

D

C. READING.

VII. Read the passage and answer the questions below.

Education has been the first priority of my life. And I think city life can offer a great support in terms of offering a vast choice of good institutions that one may like to choose for higher studies.

I like city life because of the diversity of things you can do. For example, job opportunities are better in the cities. So, if you're a city dweller, you don't have to leave your home in the search of better work opportunities. You'll be

able to earn the livelihood and be by the side of your family simultaneously. This was probably the biggest reason I never could go against city life.

The third reason I like city life because it offers hundreds of other recreational opportunities. I'm especially a fun loving person and never like to sit at home on weekends. City life is always very happening and great fun. You can go to a water park, enjoy fun rides with your family, and have a great time with your friends in a restaurant.

Yes, sometimes the busy city life gets a bit strenuous. But when I need a change, I take a short two day off for a nice refreshment. City life is much better because it's free from the conservative mentality of the villages. The busy city life doesn't permit time for unproductive things which can make the life of a person complicated. As city dwellers get exposure to tons of possible career opportunities, most people can plan their career wisely.

Fierce competition in city life makes people competitive and smart. This is what actually the modern world needs. Our world doesn't need orthodox rituals or superstitious beliefs. The city life teaches us how to fight with the oddities and become a winner.

Questions:

36. What is the advantage of the city dwellers when choosing a job?

37. What can you do in the city on weekends?

38. What does the author often do when he/she gets strenuous?

39. According to the author, what are the differences between the people in the city and those in the village?

40. Do you want to live in the city? Why?

VIII. Fill in the blank with ONE suitable word from the box to complete the passage.

fluent abroad good difficulties at foreign came

As a child, Phong always dreamed of going (41) _____ to study. After he graduated from high school, his parents sent him over to New Zealand to attend college. Phong was very happy that his dream finally (42) _____ true. When he first arrived in the country, Phong's English was not very good, and

sometimes he did not understand what other people said. He also had (43) _____ in class because he was not familiar with the new teaching and learning method. He felt lonely in this new place, and missed all his friends in Vietnam. After two years, Phong is now very (44) _____ in English and has achieved the top academic award at his school. He has a lot of friends from different countries. He is even good (45) _____ earning money for his daily needs from his part-time job at a restaurant. Now he realizes that studying abroad is such a good experience.

D. WRITING.

46. A: _____
B: The capital of Korea is Seoul.
47. A: _____
B: Seoul is located in the northwest corner of South Korea.
48. these days/ more/ more/ people/ be/ suffer/ air pollution

49. I/ never/ read/ such/ romantic story/ this/ before

50. A student has studied English for a few years. He may have a vocabulary of thousands of words. (who)

---THE END---